
 

 

15th September 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Over the weekend, we became aware that a student in one of our bubbles tested 

positive for COVID19. 

 

We contacted Public Health England and took advice from them. 

 

The families of the students in the affected bubble were contacted on Sunday and the 

students asked to isolate in accordance with the National guidelines.  No other 

bubbles are affected. We are in daily contact with Plymouth City Council Health 

Protection Teams to ensure that we are taking all reasonable 

precautionary measures. 

 

Please follow this link: https://phsg.org/school-policies to see a detailed FAQ around 

the actions we have taken and also a reminder about what families can do to reduce 

the spread by seeking tests if any member of the family is showing symptoms. 

 

Please be assured that we are doing everything we can to keep our community safe. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Simon Underdown 

Headteacher 

 

https://phsg.org/school-policies

